Notice of Important Public Participation Hearing by the California Public Utilities Commission
Application 10-11-015

The CPUC Wants to Hear From Customers About SCE’s Response to Recent Power Outages

Thursday, January 26, 2012
4:00 pm —9:00 pm
Temple City High School — Performance Hall
9501 Lemon Avenue
Temple City, CA 91780

The CPUC invites you to attend this very important Public Participating Hearing (PPH) regarding
the recent power outages resulting from the wind storms which occurred in November and
early December 2011. The severe wind conditions resulted in downed trees and power lines,
loss of electric service, road debris, and other safety-related problems in some parts of
Southern California Edison (SCE)’s service territory. A CPUC Administrative Law Judge and
Commissioners will be present to hear your comments and experiences resulting from SCE’s
response to the storm. Although a quorum of Commissioners may be present, no official
business will be conducted.

SCE will have customer service representatives at the PPH to assist customers with questions
and claims related to damages allegedly caused by SCE related to the windstorm power
outages. The Commission’s Public Advisor will be present to provide information about the
CPUC and how to participate in CPUC proceedings. The Consumer Affairs Branch of the
Commission will be present to assist customers who want to file an informal complaint on any
matter pertaining to the wind storm.

If you need special accommodations, such as sign language interpreters or foreign language
interpreters, please contact the Commission at (415) 703-2074, toll free at 1-866-849-8390, TTY
toll free at 1-866-836-7825, or regular TTY at (415) 703-5282 at least 3 business days prior to
the meeting.

Please send all e-mails or written correspondence regarding your proceeding inquiries,
comments and opinions to the address listed below:

The Public Advisor’s Office

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

E-Mail: public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov



Los usuarios con acceso al Internet podran leer y descargar esta notificacion en espafiol en el
sitio Web de SCE www.sce.com/avisos o escriba a:

Southern California Edison Company
P.O. Box 800

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue

Rosemead, CA 91770

Atencion: Comunicaciones Corporativas

To obtain more information, please call our multicultural service numbers:

Spanish/Espafiol 800-441-2233 8am -8pm — M-S
Cambodian / Expr 800-843-1309 8am -5pm — M-F
Chinese / X 800-843-8343 8am -5pm — M-F
Korean / €h=104 800-628-3061 8am -5pm — M-F

Vietnamese / TiéngViét 800-327-3031 8am -5pm — M-F



